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November 22,2010 

800 Westchester Avenue 
Suite N501 
Rye Brook, NY 10573 

D 

Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
Frad<fOrt, ICY 40602-06 15 

Re: Broadview N.P. Acquisition Corp. 
Discontinuance of Interexchange Telecommunications Services and 
Withdrawal of Interexchange Telecommunications Services Tariff 

Dear Mr. Deroueii: 

On behalf of Broadview NP Acquisition Corp. (“NP Acquisition”), please be advised that 
NP Acquisition intends to discontinue the offering of interexchange telecoimnuilications services 
within tlie State of ICentucly effective December 31,2010. 

NP Acquisition is autlioiized to provide interexchange telecoimnunicatioiis seivices in 
tlie State of Kentucky pursuant to Registration dated April 17,2002. NP Acquisition respectfiilly 
requests that the Commission cancel t h s  Registration as of December 31, 2010. NP Acquisition 
also requests tlie withdrawal of its tariff applicable to interexchange services within the State of 
ICeiitucky on tlie same date. 

NP Acquisition presently has no interexchange telecoimnunications seivices customers in 
Kentucky; accordingly, there are no customers upon whom notice of cessation of seivice may be 
served. Fui-tlieimore, NP Acquisition is cull-eiit with all repoi-ts and other filings required by tlie 
Commission. 

For tlie Commission’s convenience, an original and three (3) copies of this notice are 
enclosed. An extra copy of this letter is also enclosed. Please date-stamp tllis “file/stamp” copy 
and retun it in tlie enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope. 
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To the exteiit you have aiiy questioiis coiiceiiiiig tlis notice, please do iiot hesitate to 
coiitact me at chauiai@broadviewtel.coiii or (240) 461-0412. 

Respectfidly stibinitted, 

e 

Catlieriiie M. Haiuian 
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